News from Business Meeting

We have given out 261 layettes (8931 items) and 115 burials through May. There were 52 bags
for May.
Many of the burials are the fetal pouches for fetuses 16-20 weeks.

We received a donation of fabric from Aramark Uniforms. They saw our website and wanted to
donate the fabric rather than throw it out. They were very helpful in helping us get and load it.
They have requested pictures of the items we make from it. The fabric is largely wovens; some
is suitable for bags and some for quilt backs and diaper shirts. Most of it is blue and brown- no
girl fabric. There are several large rolls of red and white striped knit.

The fabric from Garan may not get here for 3-4 months.
We were very short on sleepers this month. We need to make more if possible.

We need to have a couple of work days to reorganize the fabric and rotate it on the shelves. We
decided on Monday, June 23 and Saturday, July 19. Both days will be 9AM to about Noon. We
need as many people as we can on both days.

Ruth Skaggs will follow up on the Kroger Community Program since we have not heard from
them about our participation.

Cornerstone Church will be making items for us again this summer. They have made afghans in
the past. Sue and Leon will visit them to see if they can do other things as well.

Keys to the warehouse have been given out. If anyone finds they do not really need one, they
should return it. There is a list for people to sign when they go to the warehouse other than for
Pre-pack or packing days. Please be sure to sign in. It is helpful for us to know who has been
there and also for accounting for materials. It is located on top of the file cabinet.

Crocheted and knitted hats should be 14 inches around. Afghans should not have fringe and
holes should be % inch or less.

There is a set of instructions for a quilt as you go quilt using strips of fabric on the web site.
Atlanta Sewing Center is having a promotion with Bernina over the next two weeks. Anyone

donating an old machine can get 10% off a new one. They plan to give the donated machines to
us.



Pre—Pack will be July 2, 2014, 9:00AM at Your Extra Attic, 103 Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Sugar
Hill.

Business Meeting will be July 7, 2014, 10:15AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, 2148 Duluth Hwy.
Duluth.

This Menth's Needs

Lap-front shirts for boys
Sleepers

Gowns

Large tote Bags

Creepers and diaper shirts
Quilts

Changing pads

Socks



